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17/12/2021  13:03:362021/5872/P COMMNT John Chamberlain Comments from Camden Cycling Campaign

We represent the interests of cyclists living or working in or travelling through the Borough of Camden.

We note that the planned access to the site is by turning right from Chalk Farm Road across a segregated 

cycle lane into Belmont Street. Belmont Street is a narrow residential street and is situated approximately 

250m from Haverstock School.

Sight-lines are better for right-turning vehicles than for left-turning but nevertheless we believe that it would be 

prudent to position traffic marshals at the Belmont Street/Chalk Farm Road junction as needed to ensure the 

safety of pedestrians and cyclists. 

Consideration should be given to walking the vehicles from this junction to and from the site.

John Chamberlain

Camden Cycling Campaign

17th December 2021

Page 46 of 48


